Unityw Christian Student Bu"etin Wednesday, March 13, 2024

10.

Food Court Menu: (Senior Group 1, this is your day to serve)
Today: Loaded Nachos with Meat/Cheese/Salsa - $3.50
Tomorrow: Chick-Fil-A Sandwich or Grilled Nuggets - $5.00; Hot Dogs - $1.75; Fries - $1.75

JUNIORS planning to take the SAT this Friday, March 15:

- The SAT test will be in the gym starting at 7:55 am.

- Be sure to power up your laptop and open the Blue Book app today or tomorrow to get any
updates. If you get to the sign-in screen without updating, you are ready for Friday. No need to
sign in.

- CHARGE your laptop Thursday night. Bring your fully charged laptop to the test Friday
morning.

- Bring a writing utensil, calculator, and snack.

- No smart watches or cell phones. These need to be put in your backpack.

The NATIONAL CHRISTIAN COLLEGE FAIR is tonight from 6:30 — 8:30 pm at Grand Rapids Chr.
High School in the Quest Center. There will be 30+ Christian colleges represented there.

SENIORS: If you have successfully given blood at least 5 times throughout your time in high
school, please see Mrs. Koning by the end of the week.

SENIOR TREATS will be given out at break on Friday.

FRIDAY: Early dismissal at 12:00
Tech Center is required on Friday. Transportation to and from Tech Center will be provided,
but you will need to find your own transportation home from Unity after Tech.

Busing for Friday: Hudsonville Public buses will not be provided for the afternoon routes. Unity
will provide bus #03 for students who live south and east of school and bus #04 for students
who live north and west of school. Unity buses will run as normal.

JV GOLF: Coach Rutledge will pick you up after school by the band/choir room doors with the
suburban if you need a ride.

REMINDER: Powderpuff Volleyball will be this Saturday, March 16. Doors open at 2:30 pm.
Games begin at 3:00 pm SHARP!!!

SPRING TRACK WORKERS: We are in need of student workers for home track meets this spring.
We typically need 2-4 students per field event. The meets start at 4:00 and most events take
45 minutes to 1 hour to complete. You can sign up to work at the same event as a friend, so
find a friend or two to work with! This is a paid position. Talk to Mr. Bakker or Mr. Engbers if
you are interested.

VOLLEYBALL: There will be a meeting next Friday, March 22 during lunch in room #121 for girls
interested in playing volleyball next fall.




